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What’s happening with the GVCC Junior Chamber of Commerce
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Advisor, Brady Liechty

Hayden Bartlow

Keaton Wiles

Kara Schultz

Addyson Wheeler 

Sayre
Advisor, Cambria Ely 

Brooke Romig 

  Liam Barry    

Rose Shikanga   

Logan Richman

Waverly
Advisor, Mary Cole

Maddy Olmsted

Cody Weaver

Grace Spaulding

Hayden Howe

Our 12 Junior Chamber of Commerce students have been busy making plans for 
our Annual Banquet which will be held on March 26th.

They have also been working their contributions to the 2025 Valley Guide.

Some students will be touring the Tioga Point Museum this month, and we
have a tour of Leprino Foods scheduled in January!



2025 Valley Guide ~ a GVCC Member 
Directory 

is in the works and will be our greatest publication YET!

All GVCC members who have paid their 2024 dues by 12/01/2024 
will receive a FREE listing in the 2025 Valley Guide

This is also a great opportunity to have your business featured
 in a full color display ad!

This Guide is distributed throughout GUTHRIE, ALL area Chambers of 
Commerce, Bradford & Tioga County Tourism, Corning, Owego,

along with the visitors center in Watkins Glen ~ just to name a few!

2023 was a huge hit with 48 pages of full color; 2024 featured 56 full color pages
2025 will be bursting with creativity & will have even greater reach!

*  Did you feature your business in a full color ad in the 
2023 or 2024 Valley Guide ??

Contact Jan for special repeat advertising pricing?

• NEW to the Valley Guide?:  Pricing as low as .33 per copy (1/2 page ad)

• THERE IS STILL A LITTLE TIME TO RESERVE YOUR AD SPACE
• AD COPY WILL BE DUE BY CHRISTMAS

• INVOICES WILL BE SENT AT THE END OF THE MONTH



Brought to you by

Greater Valley Chamber of Commerce



We’re excited to 
continue our annual 

tradition with 
Tanner’s !!

Let’s Kick-Off 
CHRISTMAS is for KIDS!

Just bring a new 
unwrapped toy &

we will supply a great 
time for all!

All GVCC 
members are 

welcome & 
encouraged to 
attend this fun 

Holiday Mingle!



Join us for……

The LUNCH BUNCH 
“An opportunity to share information about your business!”

WHEN:  Tuesday,  JANUARY 14TH at 12:30pm   
WHERE: Location will be announced via email
RSVP & PREORDERS WILL BE REQUIRED.  

Feature presenter FOR JANAURY

JAMES HARDER ~ GANNON ASSOCIATES INSURANCE

Coffee & Conversation
“A time for sharing common issues and brainstorming possible solutions with fellow GVCC members”

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22ND 8AM – 9AM

@ GVCC OFFICE:  109 Chemung Street, Waverly, NY



Please SAVE THE DATE!!

Wednesday, March 26th

GVCC ANNUAL Banquet 

The Best Western 

Grand Victorian Inn, Sayre

Sponsorship

&

Reservation

information

will be 

mailed to all

Members

at the end

of January!

Awards will be presented:
BUSINESS Member of the Year

Community Connected
Small Business Hero

Great Beginnings
Caring for our Community

& 
Business Person of the year:
Athens Business Association
Sayre Business Association

Waverly Business Association



MEMBERSHIP!!

2025 membership Renewal invoices are being emailed & 
mailed throughout December.  

Please watch for yours!

We truly appreciate all of your continued support.  
Without you, our Chamber of Commerce could not exist,

 nor thrive as we are.   
We strive to add more & more value for you

each & every year.

THANK YOU!



ALL THE LATEST 
• News, 
• Updates

• Upcoming Events

   from our Members & Community!









Our series on
Cybersecurity & Your 

Business 
continues….

Thank you
Erik Erickson with
M&T Bank, Sayre

IMPORTANT
INFORMATION
EACH MONTH!!

Thank You



A SPECIAL OFFER FOR ALL GVCC MEMBERS FROM 
IMPACT-X Performance

Dear Fellow GVCC Members, 
At IMPACT-X Performance, we’re excited to present a unique opportunity to deliver more value to the Great Valley Chamber of Commerce 
membership while boosting connections, creating a happier workplace, and inspiring healthier habits in the new year.
We’re thrilled to introduce the New Year, New You Challenge, a fun and engaging program designed to motivate and unite participants. Here are 
the highlights:
•Exclusive Chamber Member Rate: At just $25 per week (over a third off our normal rate), members get exceptional value for this holistic 
wellness challenge.
•Comprehensive Approach to Health: Participants will engage in four categories—Plan, Train, Recover, and Shine—covering meal prep, training 
activities, recovery sessions, and mindset exercises.
•Partner-Based Accountability: The program fosters connections as participants work with a partner to complete activities and support each 
other’s progress.
•Transformational Rewards: Bonus points are awarded for the greatest transformations, adding a motivational twist.
•Convenient and Flexible Participation: Sessions are held at our Sayre location, ensuring accessibility for Chamber members.
This challenge is not only a great way to improve health but also an excellent opportunity to strengthen connections within the Chamber and 
encourage collaboration among businesses.
The challenge runs from early January to mid-February, and registrations are due by Friday, January 3rd. I’ve attached additional details to this 
email, including registration instructions.
We’d love to collaborate with you to share this opportunity with the Chamber membership. Let us know if we can assist with any promotions or 
presentations to highlight the challenge further.
Thank you for considering this initiative to kick off 2025 with health, connection, and energy!
Warm regards,
The Impact-X Performance Team



All GVCC Members 
are 

Invited to this 
Small Business Soiree

Hosted by
The Legacy Lounge

And owner,
Jamison Reeves

Thurs. January 2nd

5pm – 7pm

RSVP appreciated:
admin@theloom.com

or
Jan.gvcc@gmail.com

mailto:admin@theloom.com


From our Friends
with the 

Farm Service Agency 
of the
USDA

 located at
109 Chemung St.

Waverly

Contact
Colleen & Faith
# 607-565-2106





Freedom Financial
& Freedom Tax
119 West Packer Ave.

Ste. 3,  Sayre

Invite all GVCC members
to a MIXER

on Tuesday, February 4th!

Watch for more details!





A few important reminders from the 

Greater valley chamber of commerce



VALLEY GIFT CERTIFCATES:  “Keeping Money Local “
• Valley Gift Certificates (VGC) are redeemable at over 100 businesses  (List is updated monthly)

• VGC can be purchased in denominations of $10, $25 & $50 

• They can be purchased at:
GVCC office, USDA/Farm Svc. office next to the GVCC office,

Birdsall’s Auto Works, Athens, Urban Floral, Sayre and 

Jayne’s Flowers & Gifts, Waverly

• Each establishment decides how they will accept/process VGC in their own POS system. Many tender as gift certificate.

• Once VGC are redeemed at the store,  just simply send the actual VGC to the GVCC office

•  (or drop them in office mailbox) & 

you will receive a check as reimbursement for the total amount. 

 DO NOT SEND TO C&N BANK!

• NO FEES for ANYONE  - not the consumer, not the place of business!  WIN ~ WIN for ALL!

Contact Jan with any questions.  

IF YOU HAVE A LARGE ORDER, especially for the HOLIDAYS, 

please give 10 days notice.



Did you know..
There is a 

** Job Board ** on our website

Simply send an email to Jan with your complete job posting. 
Please include how & where to apply.  

Please also provide a start & end date for the posting.

Additionally, we are happy to share your 
job postings on our fb page!

 You asked for it – we LISTENED!!
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